
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

March 12, 2020 

Dear OPS Community,  

Please be aware that the Bergen County Health Department issued an order that all Bergen 
County Schools will be closed effective 3:00 PM on Friday, March 13, 2020. Schools will remain 
closed through March 27, 2020. Should additional closure be necessary, further information will 
be shared.  

Oradell Public School will have a regular day tomorrow. Our teachers will share information with 
students about how they will learn remotely beginning Monday, March 16th. Students will be 
bringing home additional materials tomorrow, including learning packets, textbooks, technology 
equipment, musical instruments, etc.  In other words, it may not be a great day to send your 6th 
grader downtown because their hands will be full! 

Tomorrow, we will share in more detail the components of our digital learning plan.  While we 
are facing challenges, this year's school theme says it all:  "Together, We Move Forward!"  

Sincerely,  

Barbara Longo 

Interim Superintendent 

 


